Annalisa Morra

From: Tony Lieu

Sent: April-02-19 2:07 PM

To: Annalisa Morra; Annalisa Morra

Cc: Vanessa Covello

Subject: RE: COA - CO - B0090/17EYK - 37 BLUE SPRINGS RD - 05
Hi Annalisa,

The revised materials have not addressed Planning Staff's concerns as identified in the Staff Report dated November 20,
2017. Planning Staff are still of the opinion that the proposed Consent application and Minor Variance application
should be refused.

As such, our comments in the report dated November 20, 2017 are still applicable and should be considered by the
Committee.

Regards,

Tony Lieu

Assistant Planner, Community Planning

Etobicoke York District | 2 Civic Centre Court | Toronto, ON M9C 5A3
T: 416-394-8878 | E: Tony.Lieu@toronto.ca

Al TORONTO City Pianning

From: Annalisa.Morra@toronto.ca [mailto:Annalisa.Morra@toronto.ca]
Sent: February-27-19 9:44 AM

To: Annalisa Morra <Annalisa.Morra@toronto.ca>

Subject: COA - CO - BO090/17EYK - 37 BLUE SPRINGS RD - 05

The City of Toronto has received a consent application BO090/17EYK.
The application is scheduled to be heard on June 7, 2018.

Please review application and supporting documentation at
http://app.toronto.ca/AlC/index.do?folderRsn=4254206 .

Please review and provide pre-circulation comments by March 20, 2019 to Annalisa Morra at
Annalisa.Morra@toronto.ca.

Thank You,
Annalisa Morra

(416) 394-2870



